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I strongly support this bill. Gun users aged 18-20 are by far the most likely to commit 

homicide with a gun. 3x more likely than 21+. This is a no-brainer way to help limit 

those instances. None of these bills are a fix all but there is absolutely no valid 

reason to not try everything we can from multiple angles to reign in the horrific gun 

violence  in our state and country. 


